
Circular No. 13 Reference No. EMD/D-II/7/2002 
Maintenance of Website by the Listed Companies. 

 

May 26, 2003 
 

 

Sharing of information via Internet is the most convenient and cost effective medium 
these days. This medium is being used by the government as well as by the 
corporate sectors all over the world. Every listed company is, therefore, expected to 
have its website, which could also be convenient for its investors, shareholders and 
general public who can access the financial information to make investment 
decisions. A proposal is also under consideration of the Commission to allow the 
listed companies to place their quarterly accounts on their website instead of 
transmitting the same to its shareholders by post.  

2.                In view of the above, the listed companies are advised to take 
necessary steps for the maintenance of their website and the website address may 
also be intimated to the Commission at the earliest. 

  

(Ashfaq Ahmed Khan) 
Director (E & M) 

Distribution 

1. Chief Executives of all listed companies. 
2. Managing Directors of Stock Exchanges, Karachi/Lahore/Islamabad. 
3. The President, Institute of Chartered Accountants of Pakistan. 
4. The President, Institute of Cost and Management Accountants of Pakistan. 
5. All officers of Commission. 
6. All CROs. 
7. The Media Coordinator, SEC, Islamabad. 

 


